
From: Karel Willems [mailto:karel.willems@nicis.nl]  

Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2011 5:04 PM 
To: keleki@rethymno.gr; info@ibiscos.gr 

Subject: RFSC testing at Rethymnon  

 

 

Dear Mr Papadourakis, dear Anastasios, 

Dear Mr Tsimbiskakis, dear Mathew 

 

 

On behalf of Ries Kamphof we personal would like to thank you for your warm 

welcome, hospitality and your time and effort to show us around Rethymnon as well. 

We had a great time in Rethymnon and enjoyed our staying very much. We are not 

only impressed by your commitment to the testing phase of the Reference Framework 

Sustainable Cities (RFSC), but are also very enthusiastic about your ideas and 

ambitions to transform Rethymnon into a sustainable city. 

 

We wish you all the best with continuing testing the RFSC and gaining sufficient 

funds to achieve your objectives.  

Don’t hesitate to get in contact with the helpdesk of the RFSC 

(testingRFSC@nicis.nl) if you have any problems our need some support. 

 

If you are planning to visit Holland, please let us know. We are happy to show 

you  around and visit some Dutch sustainable projects.  

 

I enclosed a picture to remember our visit. 

 

With best regards, 

 

Karel Willems  

 
 


